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t h e i r  s t o r y

Luis was raised by separated parents. In 
1986, when Luis was 12, a pastor visited his 
house and shared the Gospel with him. That 
day, Luis accepted Christ as his personal 
Savior. His involvement with Word of Life 
began in 1992 when he met missionaries from 
the organization.  

Nedelka was also raised by separated 
parents. She grew up with her father and six 
brothers. In 1991, when Nedelka was 11, her 
older brother shared the Gospel with her and 
she received Christ. 

Luis and Nedelka were married in 1997.  In 
2003, God led them to the Word of Life 
Institute in Argentina, where they studied for 
three years, getting grounded in Scripture, 
training for ministry, growing in their faith, 
and enriching their marriage. 

In December of 2006, the Canos returned 
to Panama to serve God with Word of Life. 
The focus of their ministry is evangelism, 
discipleship, and leading Bible clubs and 
camps.

In 2013 they took in two girls, Marcia and 
Janeth, from ANA Panama’s transition home. 
The arrangement was originally temporary, 
but the following year Luis and Nedelka 
committed to adopting the girls. 

Marcia is in her second year of college and 
hopes to get Bible training after graduation. 
Janeth is in high school. 

r e c e n t  p r a y e r  r e q u e s t s

Praises

We want to thank God for his love and mercy.

Thank God that Luis turned 48 years old. We 
celebrated with the missionaries. We also celebrated 
with our family and I shared the gospel with them.

We are grateful that Luis had the first chemotherapy 
session on Wednesday, March 3.  Up to this point, he 
has not  had any major reactions.

We are grateful for the love and support of many 
brothers and sisters in Panama and other countries.

Please pray for

Complete healing for Luis.

Physical, mental and spiritual strength for Luis.

Strength for Nedelka and the girls.

Wisdom and intelligence for Marcia and Janeth in 
their studies.

For the salvation of our entire family.

For our new car.

For our own home.

For each missionary to complete 100% support.

For the students of the Biblical Institute.

For the "Anniversary Conference" of the Hope and 
Mercy Biblical Church.




